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In Melbourne, center leader Crista Jensen reports that many people came to the center in the last month, 

many of whom were taught through to the conclusion. Crista writes, "It is exciting to get to know the 

different parts and cities of this country through our visitors who come from all over Australia with the 

most different experiences." 

 

She reports that street witnessing often meets with people who have already heard of our church. 

 

 

 


